
NEOkla Minutes   May 9, 2017  
 
Board members present were Todd Swain - RE, Jason Baney – Asst. RE, 
Kathryn Roehmer – Treasurer, Betty Martin – Secretary, Neil Cox, Jeff Maize, 
James Stowers, Mike Trier, and George Walker.  The minutes of the April 
meeting and the treasurer’s report were approved as presented. 
 
Solo Report – Jason Baney:  The event at the fair grounds had 68 drivers, with 
26 weekend members.  The next event is June 4 at Stroud.  There will be a 
MIDIV Solo in OKC on May 20-21. 
 
Club Racing Report:  There will be a Majors Race at Heartland Park Topeka on 
May 13-14. 
 
Road  Rally Report – Garry Deaton:  There were 8 entries and 7 finishers in the 
May 7 event.  Another rally is planned for the fall. 
 
The next NEOKla meeting will be on June 6 at BurnCo .  The meeting will not 
be held on our usual date of the second Tuesday because of a scheduling 
conflict at BurnCo. 
 
Betty Martin 
 
 
 


